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Subject: Pa Chiropractic continuing education

I do NOT support the rule to limit online education.

I have been licensed in PA since 1982 and I think of the entire weekends spent at a seminar, when the actual
useful information could usually be fit on 5 or 6 typed pages.

I just completed 3 Data Trace modules and the information was presented in a way that maximized my learning.
Targeted subject matter like this is impossible to find in a weekend seminar. You just have no idea how
wasteful weekend seminars are and I honestly am astonished that this is being proposed. Who is set to benefit
from this?

There is no mention on the Board site of this and I hope its a hoax.

Ronald Czop DC
1067 Whitemarsh Drive
Lancaster PA 17601
PA License 2368
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